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The Prineville City Council takes seriously the development of a water system for the City.   

To this end, the City Council wants to ensure that investment and development of water 
resources for households and businesses within Prineville are supported by master planning so as 
to achieve the goal of having a dependable City water system and supply.  

The City Council also takes seriously the quality of life in Prineville and to this end wishes to 
create a water system which supports quality of life and local business opportunities in a 
harmonious manner that preserves the history and character of Prineville.  

To this end, the City Council has asked the City Engineer to update the City’s Water Master Plan 
last updated in 2000 (City Water Facility Plan). The City Engineer Eric Klann has worked with 
engineering consultants on developing the master plan, Anderson Perry & Associates, DOWL, 
and GSI Water Solutions and is receiving grant funding support from the Oregon Department of 
Land Conservation and Development (DLCD).   

A number of staff to staff meetings have occurred and there have been several Technical 
Advisory Committee (TAC) meetings as shown below: 

• February 28, 2017 - TAC meeting #1. 
• March 28, 2017 - Staff to staff meeting. 
• April 25, 2017 - TAC meeting #2. 
• May 23, 2017 - TAC meeting #3. 
• June 20, 2017 - Planning Commission public hearing (recommendation to the City 

Council). 

The draft master plan attached outlines the City’s existing water facilities/resources and updates 
the 2000 plan.  Staff requests that you provide a recommendation on adoption of the plan to the 
City Council.  
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